
October 26, 2017 workshop with  

Virginia Skipper 

Ruth's Studio, West Hills 

15 Petal Rose 
 

 

Members of the Knoxville Porcelain Artists Club were privileged to learn 

from Artist Virginia Skipper.  Virginia brings boldness and drama to the 

world of porcelain art.  She is well known for the beauty and boldness in 

color and form of her porcelain roses.  The focus of this workshop was not 

a closed or turned back rose but a fully opened rose with 15 petals! 

 

  
   Virginia Skipper 

 

 

Participants brought food for lunch so that we could paint morning and afternoon.  Ester Vogt brought a 

cake decorated with roses.     

 
Ester's Cake 

 

 

 



Some of Virginia's Roses 

   

        
 

Virginia's instruction handouts 

 

   

 



  
  

  



 
Learning for all! 

 

   

  
 

                    
 

 

Thank you, Virginia 


